
 
 
July 4, 2024 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 
We hope you are enjoying the start of your summer break! To prepare for our 
upcoming school year, we are excited to share some fantastic news with you. 
 
Parkland School will again be providing all necessary school supplies for our 
students! We want to make this transition as smooth and stress-free as possible for 
everyone.  
 
While we will cover all the essential supplies, we kindly ask that you still send 
your child with the following items: 
 
- Backpack 
- Lunch Kit 
- Indoor Non-marking Footwear 
- Water Bottle 
- Box of Kleenex 
 
If you have any questions or need further assistance, please reach out to Mr. Elson 
at melson@sd59.bc.ca . This account will be checked weekly over the summer.  
We look forward to welcoming your child back to school and embarking on 
another successful year together. 
 
Warm regards, 
 
Parkland School 
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